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Dear Friend,

At Luthercare, we’re proud of our 
continuing commitment to quality 
care and the education of future 
healthcare professionals. Our nurs-
ing scholarships, awarded each year 
to graduating high school seniors, 
reflect that commitment.

We are so thankful to all of our 
generous donors who make this 
possible by supporting our 
Nursing Scholarship Fund!

Because of you, $1,000 scholarships 
were awarded to eight deserving 
recipients who are all pursuing 
careers in the nursing industry. The 2020 recipients are: Amanda Beck (Warwick), Alissa 
Brubaker (Manheim Central), Lindsey Burkett (Manheim Township), Danielle Hackman (ELCO), Carlie 
Martin (Warwick), Nickea Metzler (Manheim Central), Tenaya Metzler (Manheim Central), and 
Marysette Velazquez (Lebanon High). These winners are all passionate about the nursing field and will 
continue their education and professional development at:

	 • Eastern University
	 • Pennsylvania College of Health Sciences
	 • Reading Hospital School of Health Sciences
	 • West Chester University
	 • University of Pennsylvania

We know that these students have embarked on a challenging but rewarding path, and we’re privileged 
to support them on their journey.

Thanks again for making all of this possible through your generosity!

Gratefully,

Ryan Fisher
Director of Philanthropy

Alissa Brubaker, Danielle Hackman, and Marysette Velazquez, are 
pictured with Carl R. McAloose, President & CEO of Luthercare. The 

other recipients were unavailable for a photo.


